
NATIONAL CORONIAL INFORMATION SYSTEM 

 

Belinda Clarkson 

Secretary 

Firestick Estate 

4 Felicia Rise 

Diamond Creek VIC 3089 

Via email: secretary@firestickestate.com  

7 February 2018 

Dear Ms Clarkson 

Re: Investigation into involuntary manslaughter through negligence 

Thank you for your letter dated 18 December 2018. 

This letter is to acknowledge receipt only, as you require no action from us. 

Yours sincerely 

Ally Watson 

Manager, National Coronial Information System 

ncis@ncis.org.au  I  +61 3 9684 4442 I ncis.org.au  
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